
RETIRED MEN'S ASSOCIATION OF GREENWICH, Inc. RMA 

 

Invites you to attend its March 14, 2012 meeting at the 
First Presbyterian Church, Lafayette Pl., Greenwich.  

Joseph Roberto, Superintendent 

Department of Public Works – Highway Division 

Joseph Roberto has been Highway Superintendent for the 

town of Greenwich since September 1996. He received a BS in 

Management from Fairfield University (1976) and has followed 

with continuing education in all phases of both Professional 

Engineering and Operations Management. He has attended the 

University of Connecticut’s Transportation Institute of 

Technology Center – Road Master and Road Scholar. 

For twenty-four years prior to being hired by the Town of 

Greenwich as Highway Superintendent, Mr. Roberto was 

employed in the Heavy and Highway construction industry 

where he held positions at every level, working his way up 

from laborer, truck driver, and foreman, to superintendent. This experience has given him a deep 

understanding of engineering practices, road/bridge construction, utility installation, snow and ice 

control and equipment maintenance.  

       Mr. Roberto’s work history is extensive, ranging from working on foundations, curbs, 

sidewalks, roads, parking lots, utilities and superstructures for multi-unit housing projects to 

municipal sewer and utility projects for various towns and cities in Connecticut. All of these 

projects required engineering skill and the use of surveying instruments and levels to shoot 

grades; setting up lasers to establish line and grade of pipe lines, and a State of Connecticut P-7 

Contractor’s License which allows him to procure permits as required by State law. He has also 

worked on State and Federal DOT multi-million dollar highway projects on I-95, Merritt 

Parkway, Routes 8, 110, and US 1.       

Since 1996, he and his department have refined general services contracts enabling the 

Highway Maintenance Program to attack drainage, curbing and sidewalk rehabilitation projects to 

solve problems and revitalize infrastructure. The greatest areas of improvement have been in the 

Asphalt Paving Program.  

Some of Mr. Roberto’s most notable accomplishments have been his ability to lead the 

Highway Division to be the first Team of the Year, 1999 & 2011, as well as having been chosen 

as Manager of the Year, 2003. 

With all the technical and administrative skills he has acquired, Mr. Roberto believes that the 

ability to interact effectively with both personnel and the public is the most important. He says 

that Greenwich is blessed with a talented staff that only needs to be led in a positive direction. 

 

RMA members and their guests should arrive by 10:00 AM for our full meeting. 
The general public should plan to arrive at 10:45 AM.  
No Charge and No Reservations are required.  

Questions about any of the above, call George Shaddock (203) 542-0986 


